[ 1YIC]

Marcus & Millichap appoints DeGennaro CFO
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Steve DeGennaro

Calabasas, CA Marcus & Millichap appointed Steve DeGennaro as CFO. DeGennaro will succeed
Marty Louie, CFO since 2010. Louie will remain at the company as SVP of corporate initiatives.
DeGennaro brings more than 25 years of financial and operational experience to the role.

With a seasoned background in private and public company accounting and finance, he has held
leadership positions throughout his career that include strategic planning, finance, capital raising
and treasury, along with extensive operating and acquisition experience.

Hessam Nadiji, president and CEO of Marcus & Millichap said, “We are excited to conclude a
comprehensive search to fill the chief financial officer position with a highly capable veteran in
Steve. Steve is a proven finance leader with expertise in key areas essential to MMI’s strategic plan.
His insights and extensive experience in technology and growth-oriented businesses will bring a
fresh perspective to the leadership team. | am delighted to welcome Steve to the Marcus & Millichap
team, and we look forward to his contributions.”

“I am thrilled to join Marcus & Millichap and become part of the Company’s impressive leadership
team,” said DeGennaro. “Marcus & Millichap enjoys a nearly 50-year legacy and has demonstrated
its expertise in impressive organic expansion over many years. The company is well positioned for
continued growth, given the strength of its balance sheet and expanded resources and capabilities
over the past year.”

Prior to joining Marcus & Millichap, DeGennaro most recently served as EVP and CFO of InTouch
Technologies, which was acquired by Teladoc Health, Inc. DeGennaro holds a Bachelor of Business
Administration in Accounting from the University of San Diego.
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